FUTURE
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
JUNE AND JULY 2024

Wed 12 June: RNLI Ramsey Lifeboat Station visit. The Ramsey Lifeboat Station is one of 5
stations on the Isle of Man and has celebrated nearly 130 years of saving lives at sea. There have
been 9 different lifeboats that have served at Ramsey, the latest is RNLI 13-42, a Shannon Class
lifeboat called Ann & James Ritchie Il. To find out more, join us as we help the RNLI celebrate 200
years of dedicated service on our visit to the Ramsey Lifeboat Station.

Wed 19 June: Monthly Luncheon at The Pavilion, Douglas Golf Club. Our guest
speaker will be one of our members, Peter Mailliard, who will enthral us with tales of his flying
career, both with the RAF and Manx Airlines.

Fri 28 June: 10-Pin Bowling at the Energy FM Bowl, Ramsey. Enjoy a couple of friendly
games of 10—pin bowling followed by a social get-together with some refreshments.

Fri 5 July: Tynwald Day - A historic day on the Isle of Man when we commemorate our rich
history and self-governing status. This year, we will be advertising the MRA on a stand in the
Tynwald Fair on the Fair Field at St Johns. So, volunteers will be required to help man the stand.
Please let the MRA Office in Ramsey know if you would be interested in helping.

Sat 13 July: Family Car Treasure Hunt with Afternoon Tea. Starting from Morton Hall in
Castletown, explore the south of the island, searching for treasure as you travel about. Back to
Morton Hall with all your goodies to enjoy an afternoon tea and a chat about what you have seen
and discovered.

Sun 14 July: An afternoon at the Theatre - Jersey Boys at the Gaiety Theatre. Listen and
learn all about Frankie Valli and his music as you relax to this wonderful show. Booking for this
event is open, so please apply for your place quickly.

Wed 17 July: Monthly Luncheon at Milntown House & Gardens. A new venue for us to
try. We are limited to 60 people only, so get your booking forms in quickly. Enjoy a stroll around
the grounds after your lunch.

Sat & Sun 27 & 28 July: Southern Agricultural Show - Another first for the MRA. We are
trying to increase our exposure to retired members of the public and hopefully gain a few more
members. As we did on Tynwald Day, we have a stand at the Southern Agricultural Show to
highlight our Association and will need some volunteers to help man the stand. Please let the MRA
Office know if you would be willing to assist.

These events are correct at the Time of Printing they may be subject to change, but we will let you know
Booking Forms will be Issued nearer the date.




